
Monday 4 November 2024
First Day of Term

Thursday 21 November 2024
Parents’ Evening - KS3 (Y7,Y8 & Y9)

*Togetherness *Kindness * Respect * Achievement * Determination * Opportunity

Dates for your diary

Friday 29th November 2024
School Closure Day

Thursday 5th December 2024
Parents’ Evening - Y10

Congratulations to Tanzeel from Oasis
Academy Fir Vale, who was the lucky
winner of a Kindle Fire, during our
Open Evening prize draw.

If  you would like to take a look
around our school please contact 

the school directly.

History through time

Murder Mystery in Drama

Winner!

A Great Night!

Students enjoying the new play
equipment installed in our playground.

New 5 a side football pitch installed this
summer!

The Great Outdoors!

Fir Vale Dance Leaders led Y5 students
through a 'Greatest Showman'  Dance
Workshop. 
The students learnt a section of the dance
which they performed to a live audience. 
We saw some excellent leadership from our
students and amazing performances from
the Y5's. Well done!

LRC 

Y5/Y6 Open Evening was a great
night with a wide selection of
activities taking place.  
Parents enjoyed guided tours with our
students, sampling the food, taking
part in faculty activities e.g. murder
mystery, cooking pizza and lots of
interactive acitivities in our Learning
Resource Centre (LRC).

Archers Leadership students completed
training on what makes a successful leader
and took part in some team building
activities. 

Well done to our litter pick team!

Y11 Geography students went to Hornsea
by the coast to see what impact sea
defences have on the area.

Leadership!

Y10 students have taken part in the NHS
Oral Health Scheme learning how they can
improve dental health in the community.

Dental Health!

Celebrating Black
History Month in
the Library. 
Read books by black
authors and gain
insight from
someone with your
experience or gain
empathy and
understanding from a
different perspective.
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Rachel Smith, Headteacher

Fir Vale School's Head Boy, Abdulla Abdulwahed has been recognised at His Majesty’s
Lord-Lieutenant's awards. 
This prestigious award is second only to the King's honours list and he is one of four cadets
in the county to be recognised in this way. His mum and dad, Miss Croft, Mrs Gillott and
Headteacher, Mrs Smith were proudly cheering him on at the ceremony.
Congratulations Abdulla!

Amazing Recognition!

Junior Leadership

Free Fruit!

Attendance Matters!

Rachel Smith, Headteacher at Fir Vale 
School with Bonnie from Tesco.
"We are very grateful to Tesco for the
free  fruit and vegetables, our children
are benefitting from this"

Introducing Fir Vale School's Junior Leadership Team 2024-2025. Congratulations to
the team - we look forward to the changes they make to school in the coming months!

Introducing Fir Vale
School Y11 prefects
2024 in their smart
new ties! 
They will help with
running and taking the
school forward into
2025. Well done and
congratulations!

Congratulations to Comfort, Y9! 
Winner of the keyboard for 100%
attendance last week. More prizes to be
won for coming to school every day. 

It’s lovely to see the community
working together!
In the news and on social media it’s
often only negative things that are
reported. Some of our staff enjoyed
visiting a Roma church recently and
also taking part in a procession from
the local Mosque.
Both these events were joyous
community occasions.
Let’s celebrate the positives!

Headteacher’s Update
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